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VIA U.S. MAIL
September 13, 2016

The Honorable Michael J. Freda
First Selectman

18 Church Street

North Haven, CT 06473

Re: The United llluminating Company's Notice of Exempt Modification Pursuant to
R.C.S.A. § 16-50j-58 to Existing Energy Facility Site at 435 State Street, North
Haven, Connecticut (“Notice of Exempt Modification”)

Dear First Selectman Freda,

In accordance with Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies (“R.C.S.A.") §16-50j-58, this
letter is notifying you of United Illuminating's filing Notice of Exempt Modification to the
Connecticut Siting Council on September 13, 2016.This Notice of Exempt Modification, is
enclosed herewith.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (203) 499-3734.

Very truly yours,
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Richard Pinto
Sr. Project Manager, Transmission
The United llluminating Company
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